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Mary Poppins Junior School Performance Soars to New Heights 

In an enchanting display of talent and teamwork, American Academy Larnaca Junior School’s 

production of Mary Poppins was nothing short of a spectacular success. The highly anticipated 

performance, which took place on 26th April, left the audience spellbound, showcasing the incredible 

dedication and passion of both students and teachers. 

The school auditorium buzzed with excitement as the curtain opened, revealing the beloved story of 

Mary Poppins brought to life by an enthusiastic cast of students. From the whimsical choreography to 

the heartwarming musical numbers, every moment of the performance resonated with the audience, 

eliciting laughter, tears, and thunderous applause. 

Mrs Fiona Smith, Headteacher praised the students for their remarkable commitment and hard work. 

"Our students poured their hearts into this performance, and it truly showed on stage. Their passion 

and energy were contagious, making this a night to remember for everyone involved," said 

Headteacher Mrs. Smith. 

Special congratulations are in order for the lead performers, whose portrayals of Mary Poppins, Bert, 

and the Banks family captivated the audience. Their performances were complemented by an equally 

talented ensemble, whose dedication to their roles brought depth and vibrancy to the production. 

Behind the scenes, the magic continued with an outstanding crew of teachers and parent volunteers 

who worked tirelessly to ensure every detail was perfect. From the intricate set designs to the seamless 

lighting and sound, their expertise and guidance were instrumental in bringing the story to life. 

Mrs. Stefanie Miltiadous and Mrs. Lorna Khatchadourian who led the production, expressed immense pride 

in the entire cast and crew. "This has been a journey of creativity, learning, and collaboration. Watching our 
students shine on stage has been incredibly rewarding. Their growth as performers and as individuals has been 
truly inspiring." 

 
The school community extends heartfelt thanks to everyone who contributed to this unforgettable 

production, including the supportive parents and enthusiastic audience members. 

As the final curtain fell, the standing ovation was a fitting tribute to the hard work, talent, and passion 

that made Mary Poppins an extraordinary achievement. Congratulations to all the students and 

teachers for their unwavering dedication and for bringing a touch of magic to the American Academy 

Larnaca Junior School. 
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